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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

February 16, 2017 

 

  

 

Eng Tat Ng 

3446 Queen Avenue North 

Minneapolis, MN  55412 

 

VIA EMAIL:  engtatng@hotmail.com  

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 303 Topping Street 

 

Eng Tat Ng: 

 

This is to confirm that at the February 14 Legislative Hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer 

granted the appeal.  The vacant building is to remain a Category 1 and the vacant building fee is 

waived for 90 days due to fire.  After 90 days, the building will revert to Category 2 status. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, 

March 15, 2017, at 5:30 p.m., in Room 300, 15 Kellogg Boulevard West, Saint Paul, MN  55102. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Matt Dornfeld 

 A.J. Neis 
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